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Further to the  announcement made by Worldpay, Inc. ("Worldpay")  on 10 April 2019, Worldpay announces that the listing of its shares of Class A 
Common Stock (the “Shares”) on the  standard segment of the Official List of the Financial Conduct Authority was  cancelled with effect from 8:00 a.m.
(BST) today. The Shares ceased to be  admitted to trading on the Main Market of the London Stock Exchange with effect  from the same time.

The Shares will continue  to be traded on the New York Stock Exchange.

Enquiries

                       

Worldpay,    Inc.
Nathan Rozof, Investor    Relations
Andrew Ciafardini,    Corporate Communications

     

+1 513 900 4811
+1 513 900 5308

Smithfield    (PR adviser to Worldpay, Inc.)
John Kiely

     

+44 (0) 203 047 2538
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About  Worldpay, Inc.

Worldpay,  Inc. (NYSE: WP) is a leading payments technology company with unique capability to power global integrated omni-commerce. With
industry-leading scale and an unmatched integrated technology platform, Worldpay offers clients a comprehensive suite of  products and services
globally, delivered through a single provider.

Worldpay  processes over 40 billion transactions annually through more than 300 payment types across 146 countries and 126 currencies. Worldpay’s
growth strategy  includes expanding into high-growth markets, verticals and customer segments,  including  global eCommerce, Integrated Payments
and B2B.

Worldpay,  Inc. was formed in 2018 through the combination of the No. 1 merchant acquirers  in the U.S. and the U.K. Worldpay, Inc. trades on the
New York Stock Exchange as “WP.”


